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Dear NWC 
 
We wanted to send you a photo of 
one of our pinkie macropods in 
our new Vetario Intensive Care 
Unit T50M that was purchased 
with the NWC Wildlife 
Rehabilitation Equipment and 
Enclosure Grant awarded to 
Wildcare Queanbeyan in 2024. 
 
We were very grateful for the 
opportunity to purchase this life 
saving piece of equipment and it 
has been in much use since it 
arrived. 
 

Thank you so 
much for 
assisting 
Wildcare. 
 
Here are two 
photo's of just 
one of its lucky 
pinkie macropod 
inhabitants. 


